
Allen, Meredith 

3/25/2011 2:24:39 PM
'catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov' (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Materials for 3/25 10 am Briefing re Diablo Canyon Power Plant

Commissioner Sandoval

I'm so glad that it was helpful. Please let me know if you need additional information.

I hope you have a great weekend.

Thank you

Meredith

From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. [mailto:catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 11:58 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: Materials for 3/25 10 am Briefing re Diablo Canyon Power Plant

Meredity, Thanks for the briefing and materials. Commissioner Sandoval

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Thu 3/24/2011 3:10 PM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Cc: Weismehl, Philip S.; Chan, Jovita;
Subject: Materials for 3/25 10 am Briefing re Diablo Canyon Power Plant

Redacted

Commissioner Sandoval,

Attached are the materials for tomorrow's telephone briefing regarding the 
Diablo Canyon Power Plant at 10 am.

Thank you,
Meredith Allen
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
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